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First Newsletter of the 2023 year of the NCP_WIDERA.NET project. 

The newsletter  opens with a policy update item that informs readers about the
first ERA Policy Brief that has been published on the NCP WIDERA.NET website. 

Newsletter here

https://horizoneurope.md/en/news/ncpwideranet-newsletter-0
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